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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
April 1, 2022 
 
 

GLOVER AVENUE CLOSURE BETWEEN EAST ILLINOIS STREET AND EAST 
WASHINGTON STREET 

 
Weather Permitting: Glover Avenue will be closed to through traffic between East Illinois 
Street and East Washington Street starting at 7:00 a.m. Monday, April 4, 2022 to 
Thursday, April 14, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. to install the water service and sanitary sewer 
connection for the new Citywide Storage Facility done by Duce Construction.        
 
Access will be maintained to all properties along Glover Avenue between East Illinois 
Street and East Washington Street during the project though no through traffic will be 
allowed.  
 
Motorists are encouraged to drive carefully through this and all construction areas.  Thank 
you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this project. Questions or 
concerns may be directed to Mr. Adam Shaw at (217) 384-2342 or 
ajshaw@urbanaillinois.us.     
 
 
For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us. 
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